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Ladies and Gentlemen,


Today (or tonight) I would like to tell you about our new Graduate Nurse Residency Program here at Rush University Medical Center which you have generously supported.


The Graduate Nurse Residency Program is a continuing education program for recently graduated nurses to help them transition from being students to medical professionals. This program is part of an initiative of the University Health System Consortium and the American Association of Colleges of Nursing. This mentoring program is a combination of meetings, seminars and special projects, led by expert nurses and utilizes evidence-based curriculum that meets national residency standards. 


The goals of the residency program are to provide new nurse graduates with a structured work experience where we can grow and develop our expertise. Our leaders endeavor to create for new graduates a safe learning environment that promotes trust and respect and also promotes strong relationships by integrating the resident graduate nurse into both the unit and the hospital initiatives. It’s also the intent of the planners to foster the visible contribution of the professional nurse. 


The nurse residency program emphasizes important growth opportunities in critical thinking skills, leadership ability, both verbal and written communication skills, research and evidence-based practice and most importantly, patient safety, while helping nurses develop their professional career paths. 


Rush’s “Launch into Nursing” graduate resident nurses will have the advantage of one scheduled, paid, eight hour day off to participate in required classes and activities as well as an informal, one-on-one meeting to provide additional support and to monitor the new graduate nurse’s progress through the 12 month long residency program. The program also makes room for socialization activities to build rapport between the new nurses and current staff.


The new Graduate Nurse Residency program not only offers value to the continued training of a recent nurse graduate but also builds value to the hospital’s staff development by ensuring that new hires are properly integrated into current staff levels but whose skills continue to develop throughout that first, difficult, year of transition.


I am personally grateful for the opportunity of participating in this continued hands-on education. I believe it is a necessity for all new graduate nurses. Although a program of this magnitude requires large amounts of funding, I believe you will find that those funds are being appropriately allocated and the rewards in staff development will prove the program’s worth through the gain of quality nurses on staff here at Rush. 

Rush University Medical Center is definitely fulfilling its stated goal, “We want you to develop your expertise with us,” by making the Nurse Residency Program available to graduating nurses who choose to begin their professional career here.

Thank you again for your time and for this great opportunity.
